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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
FIRTH OF FORTH  

 
Dredging Operations Granton 

 
 

  
Mariners are advised that commencing on 23rd November 2019, the dredger ‘Shearwater’ will 
be carrying out dredging operations at Granton for a period of approximately 3 months and 
depositing at the Oxcar spoilground. 
 
During dredging operation ‘Shearwater’ shall be secured to spudleg barge '6565’ & 'Agem1' 
(see attached images). 
 
The dredger will display shapes and lights as required by International and local regulations, 
will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a listening watch 
on VHF Channel 71, 72 and 16. 
 
 
Status of previously published notices:  
No 10, 41, and 45 of 2018  
No 10, 23 and 24 of 2019 remain in force    
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VTS Manager   
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